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16 FUTURE MEETINGS  
 
 The Joint Supplies Service Manager reported that the next meeting of the Joint 

Committee would be held on the 27 September 2012 and would be hosted by 
Caerphilly County Borough Council.  At that meeting, arrangements would be made 
to set a date for Members of the Joint Committee to visit the facilities at Catalogue 
Supplies and agree the timings of future meetings of the Joint Committee. 

 
17 CERI LEWIS 
 
 Ceri Lewis informed the Joint Committee that it was the last meeting of the Joint 

Committee he would be attending prior to him taking up a new post in Procurement 
at Rhondda Cynon Taff County Borough Council.  He thanked the Members of the 
Joint Committee for their support and also the support of the Officer Group.  The 
Business Development Manager of Merthyr Tydfil County Borough Council thanked 
Ceri Lewis for his contribution to Procurement in Merthyr Tydfil County Borough 
Council. 

 
  
 The meeting closed at 11.12am. 

 
 

 
 

 


